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Notification relating to printing error on 2015 Short-Term 
Logbooks 

 
Notification de la République Tchèque 

Notification from Czech Republic  

14/01/2015 



 
 
The Ministry of Transport of the Czech Republic informs the Member countries and the 
Secretariat that due to the printing mistake in the numbering of 2015 short-term logbooks, 
cover pages of the below listed logbooks contain additional digit „0“ in front of the 
corresponding short-term licences number (five digits starting with digit „2“). Numbering 
of the logbook pages is correct. Please see the enclosed samples.  
 
The logbooks, containing an error, relate to the following short-term licences:  
 
20001 - 20181  
20194 - 20205  
20219 - 20332  
20389 - 20407  
20419 - 20480  
20589 - 20634  
20781 - 20823  
 
Please inform your control Authorities accordingly, to ensure smooth processing at 
the border crossings and during en-route checks.  
 

Annex 1 Sample of the erroneous cover page      

                                                                                                    (error) 

 
 



Annex 2. Sample of the logbook sheet.  

         (Corrcect numbering ) 
 

 


